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Department of Facilities Management 
Office of Planning, Design & Construction - Engineering 
  
1540 30th Street, UCB 453, Boulder, Colorado 80309-0453 
Phone: (303) 492-5681 
FAX: (303) 492-2921 
 
March 17, 2021 
 
 
Susan Brock 
CU Planning Design, & Construction 
1540 30th Street  
Boulder, Colorado 80309 
 
RE: Project Variance Request – UCB000111-WLAW-RM 211-KWIP Office remodel 
 
Dear Ms. Brock, 
 
Thank you for submitting a variance request to our standards.  The University has reviewed 
your variance request to allow exception of Section C1010.6 of the Facilities Standards for the 
above referenced project.   The standards review committee has determined to approve this 
variance request under the following conditions: 

• A brace will be installed at the midspan of the new wall to structure. 
• The wall will extend at least 6-inches above the drop ceiling. 
• The brace is inspected by CU. 

 
Please be aware that this determination is only applicable to this specific variance request and 
this project.  No precedent is being set for future determinations..   
 

Thank you, 

Jonathan Akins 
Jonathan Akins, P.E. 
Campus Civil Engineer 
Facilities Management - Engineering and Sustainability 
UCB 453 
Boulder, Colorado  80309 
Phone:  303.492.8306 
Fax:  303.492.2921 
e-mail: jonathan.akins@colorado.edu 
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